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Invitation

Dear IPSC Competitors, This letter is to invite you and all your fellow IPSC competitors to join us in SSG
Shotgun match 2015, an IPSC Level Il match.

At this match, you can expect challenging stage designs, a beautiful Finnish nature, easy travel and
equipment importation arrangements.

The match will be held at SSG Practical shooting range, near town of Sipoo, about 40 kilometers from
Finland capital city Helsinki. More precise address for your car navigator is Ampumaradantie, Sipoo.

The match will adhere to the official version of the IPSC Rules and will be officiated by a team of IROA and
NROI Range Officers.

The pre-match will start on Saturday the 15th of August and the match will start on Sunday the 16th of
August and run through day, followed by an award ceremony.

For more details of this match, please browse the SSG competitions web pages within our
http://competitions.ssgpractical.fi/ website or contact our match directors, Mika Riste or Teemu Rintala at:
mika.riste@kolumbus.fi or teemu.rintala@puidenhoitajat.fi

We would appreciate it if you could please pass this invitation on to all your fellow IPSC competitors.

Sincerely Yours

Behalf of Match director Mika Riste,
Jyri Tamminen / webmaster and one of result officers
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